Coyle, Briege

From:

McCarthy, Miriam

Sent:

08 April 2004 09:00

To:

Campbell, Dr Henrietta; Carson, Ian

Cc:

Mulhern, Kevin

Subject: FW: Hyponatraemia

After recent events good to see some positive feedback form Steve Playfor, to whom I e-mailed a copy of guidance.

Miriam

-----Original Message-----

From: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester [mailto:Stephen.Playfor@

Sent: 07 April 2004 18:24
To: McCarthy, Miriam

Subject: RE: Hyponatraemia

Thanks Miriam

I managed to download the poster, the bit I couldn't get was the document called 'hyponatraemia guidelines' which I had guessed went along with the poster. You wouldn't have that would you?

I think the poster is very good, I had a meeting yesterday with the NPSA in London about the dangers of hypotonic IV solutions in children and it was brought up as a step in the right direction. My only criticism would be that it doesn't go far enough in stating that 4%dex/0.18%saline should never be used as routine 'maintenance fluid' in children. My aim would be to ban this fluid from all acute paediatric units in the UK. I understand that at least some members of your working group wanted to be more dogmatic at the time.

I am really impressed at how you've managed to reduce the use of hypotonic IV solutions in children in NI, and I hope we might persuade the NPSA to push just as hard over here where they have jurisdiction.

I got your e-mail address from a small piece in CMO's Update 21, April 2002. I hope you don't mind me contacting you out of the blue.

Best wishes

Steve

----Original Message-----

From: McCarthy, Miriam [mailto:Miriam.McCarthy(

Sent: 07 April 2004 17:07

To: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester

Subject: RE: Hyponatraemia

Stephen,

Happy to oblige

This is my file copy but it can be downloaded from website- address at bottom of this copy--go into

03/02/2005

McCarthy, Miriam

From:

Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester [Stephen.Playfor@

Sent:

07 April 2004 16:22

To:

miriam.mccarthy

Subject: Hyponatraemia

Dear Miriam

I was very interested to read of your success in addressing the issue of latrogenic hyponatraemia in NI. Would you have an electronic version of the guidelines you produced?

Steve

Dr Stephen Playfor Consultant Paediatric Intensivist Royal Manchester Children's Hospital Hospital Road Pendlebury Manchester M27 4HA United Kingdom

Tel;	
Pager; J.	
Mobile;	
Fax:	

McCarthy, Miriam

From:

Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester (Stephen.Playfor

Sent:

07 April 2004 18:24

To:

McCarthy, Miriam

Subject: RE: Hyponatraemia

Thanks Miriam

managed to download the poster, the bit I couldn't get was the document called 'hyponatraemia guidelines' which I had guessed went along with the poster. You wouldn't have that would you?

I think the poster is very good. I had a meeting yesterday with the NPSA in London about the dangers of hypotonic IV solutions in children and it was brought up as a step in the right direction. My only criticism would be that it doesn't go far enough in stating that 4%dex/0.18%saline should never be used as routine 'maintenance fluid' in children. My aim would be to ban this fluid from all acute paediatric units in the UK. I understand that at least some members of your working group wanted to be more dogmatic at the time.

I am really impressed at how you've managed to reduce the use of hypotonic IV solutions in children in NI, and I hope we might persuade the NPSA to push just as hard over here where they have jurisdiction.

got your e-mail address from a small piece in CMO's Update 21, April 2002. I hope you don't mind me contacting you out of the blue.

Best wishes

Steve

----Original Message-----

From: McCarthy, Miriam [mailto:Miriam.McCarthy

Sent: 07 April 2004 17:07

To: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester

Subject: RE: Hyponatraemia

Stephen,

Happy to oblige

This is my file copy but it can be downloaded from website- address at bottom of this copy--go into publications and it is under Hyponatraemia, wall chart.

The Chart was distributed as an A2 wall chart for display in clinical rooms. It has been well received and hopefully is providing clear advice to junior doctors and nurses as intended. Trusts were encouraged to complement the guidance with more detailed fluid protocols as appropriate for their paediatric units

I would be happy to receive any feedback from you. Also interested to know how you got my details

Regards

miriam

----Original Message-----

From: Playfor Stephen (RW3) CM&MC Manchester [mailto:Stephen.Playfor

Sent: 07 April 2004 16:22

To: miriam, mccarthy

Subject: Hyponatraemia

Dear Miriam

I was very interested to read of your success in addressing the issue of iatrogenic hyponatraemia in NI. Would you have an electronic version of the guidelines you produced?

Steve

** **\$5.**

Dr Stephen Playfor
Consultant Paediatric Intensivist
Royal Manchester Children's Hospital
Hospital Road
Pendlebury
Manchester M27 4HA
United Kingdom

Tel;
Pager;
Mobile;
Fax;

the second of the second of the second